
That God would bless our channels of communication (website, social media, newsletter, flyers,
etc.) to reach the people who want to give 
That people would share and help us spread the word
That our friends & supporters as well as our staff, students and voluntary workers would grow in
faith through the campaign

PRAISE

PRAYER

1) COVID DEBT - £350,000

2) STUDENT FUND - £1,500,000

3) BUILDING PROJECTS - £650,000

GENERAL

17th January 2023 - Virtual Presentation & Prayer Meeting (on Zoom)
7th February 2023 - Virtual thanksgiving event (on Zoom)

THANK YOU FOR JOINING US IN PRAYER! SAVE THE DATES:

75 years of ministry
For many faithful supporters of the ministry throughout the years
For the many lives that have encountered the living Lord Jesus through the ministry of
Capernwray
Over £85,000 of gifts so far
4 new members of the Board of Trustees
Visa scheme allowing international voluntary workers to join us
For God's provision of funds, health, staff, student and holiday numbers during and since Covid 

That we would be able to fully clear the debt now
Financial sustainability through student & guest numbers increasing
Wise financial stewardship as a ministry

Acceptance of the raised fees for potential students who can afford to pay the full price
That we can increase the number of students for whom Bible School is unaffordable
That we can encourage more students from the UK to attend Bible School
That we can establish a fund that is easy to access and well administered

That we would be good stewards of the beautiful buildings and grounds that God has given us
Essential infrastructure improvements:

Beehive & stable block - £115,000
Main House - Lounge, Library & Games Room, especially windows - £130,000
Renewable energy source - £275,000
Worship space - £20,000
Main House - bathroom upgrades - £65,000
Furniture upgrade - £55,000


